i ) E‘%&‘:&f e.-'?A}{;

THE AMERICAN PSYCHOANALYTIC ASSOCIATION
WILLIAM G. MENNINGER, M. D., PRESIDENT
M. RALPH KAUFMAN, M. D., PRESIDENT-ELECT
GEORGE|J. MOHR, M. D,, SECRETARY
MAY E. ROMM, M. D, TREASURER

OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN
COMMITTEE ON INSTITUTES

Lpril 21,0 1850

Dr. irnst Lewy
07 Commsercial Center Street
Beverly Hills, California

Dear Dr. Lewy:

Thank you for your letter of April 17. The members of the Coiuittee
on Institutes nave full undersianding for vour precarious situation. Ve
vill try to do our best, but since the time is very short,| I do not think
that any action wili be taken at the annual meeting in Tetroit. 3esides
there are some principle problens to be solived with regard to the letters
of endorsement. As long as no decision is takern by the Copmittee on
Institutes or the Board on Professional Stsndards, you and| ine other
group will heve to find a practical solution along the lings of the
Philadelphia group, that 1s, you can organize two divisions of the iLos
Angeles Institute, which from o legal point of view represent one
institute, and from any practical point of view and de facte are autono-
nous divisions of one institute.

The gplitting Lo dinstitules.represents
an important proolem to the uomn_tuee on Tn*tltutes as well as to the
Board on Professional Standards. fThe consequences of such|splitting
have to be considered very carefully. The members of %he Gormittee,
hoviever, feel that the separation nay ne healtkier s especially if
candidates are involved in the 1deologlcal differences.

Sincerely yours,
Edward Bibring, . 3.
£B/rlb

cc: Drs. 2enedek, knight, and Sterba
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